
From: Chambers - Hamilton DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 July 2018 2:15 PM 
To: Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com 
Cc: AMOD; michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au; Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - Babcock Mission Critical Services 
Australasia Pty Ltd - Hearing Friday 20 July 2018 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 

Dear Mr Rogers, 

I refer to your correspondence below requesting that the cross examination of Mr Flanagan 

occur via video link from the Adelaide premises of the Fair Work Commission. 

I confirm that Deputy President Hamilton has granted your request and a video link has been 

organised. 

An amended Notice of Listing will be published shortly. 

Kind regards 
 
Marcus Topp 
Relief Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4526 
 
Chambers.hamilton.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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